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The Bank of Uganda and the International Growth Centre 
are pleased to invite you to a public lecture: 

 

Falling Oil Prices and a Rebased Economy: 

Implications for Ugandan Employment and Growth 

By 
 

Stefan Dercon 
Chief Economist for the Department for International Development (DFID) 

 

Wednesday the 18th of February 
 

16:00 – 17:30 
 

at 
 

Uganda Bureau of Statistics Conference Hall 
 

Followed by a Reception  
 

Two issues have made headlines in Uganda in recent months: the recent rebasing of 

Uganda’s economy which shows that it is bigger than previously thought, but also growing 

more slowly and the fall in price of oil, which has implications for revenue projections. 

What do these two things mean for Uganda’s Economy? Now is a good time for fresh 

thinking on what Uganda can do to spur growth and create jobs for a population that is one 

of the fastest growing in the world. DFID’s Chief Economist, Stefan Dercon, will give a 

public lecture on the implications of these issues.  

We look forward to seeing you at this public event and being part of the discussion which 

will follow. Please do contact our office with any further questions. 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Richard Newfarmer 
Country Director, IGC Uganda 

 
 

The IGC is directed by the London School of Economics (LSE) and the University of Oxford, and 
funded by the Department for International Development (DfID). The LSE is a School of the 
University of London. It is a charity and is incorporated in England as a company limited by 

guarantee under the Companies Acts (Reg. No. 70527). 


